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FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

Joe and Fae have served as the Domestic Coordina-
tor for World Mission Builders since 1999 (11 1/2 
years).  They have provided leadership, organiza-
tion, fund raising, and bringing together volunteers 
for actual construction for over 60 projects.   
Their ministry of building churches and prison chap-
els is made possible by many of you who support 
them on a monthly basis. Your gifts sent to Church 
Growth Ministries are what makes their ministry pos-
sible.   
In addition to building churches/chapels Joe and Fae 
have assisted Ed Thomas, WMB Director, by raising 
funds to build churches in the Philippines and other 
3rd world countries.   
They still have need of additional supporting part-
ners. Please contact Joe at wiljoeok@yahoo.com or 
(580)747-2550. 
 

Please send your tax deductible gifts to: 
  Church Growth Ministries 
  R. Joe Wilson, Director 
  431 N Oakwood Rd 
  Enid, OK 73703-3711 

2012 Investment Opportunities in the Philippines 
 

Ed Thomas, Director of World Mission Builders, is currently in the Philippines for 9 1/2 months, will be 
home for 2 1/2 months and then will return for additional 9 1/2 months. 
 
OPPORTUNITY 
Ed’s presence in the Philippines presents an unique opportunity to complete multiple projects in a timely 
and effective manner.  Ed’s talents in areas of leadership, building, and evangelism make this opportunity 
timely.  In other words he can get the job done by turbo-charging your mission dollars.  We really need to 
get behind and support this ministry.   
1) Building a Bible college building at Ormog, Leyte, Philippines January 2012 cost $7500.00 
2) Church building at Mandaue, Leyte, Philippines— Land cost approximately $7500.00, building cost  
 approximately $7500.00 September 2012. 
3) Church building at Iloilo, Philippines cost $7500.00 November, 2012 
4) Water well at Leyte Bible Institute $400.00 
5) Sponsor a Bible College student—Books and tuition $40 per month 
 
Please talk to your missions committee and/or church and let us know about your interest.  As a token of 
appreciation we will give a beautiful 16” x 20” plaque with pictures for gifts of $7500.00+. 
 
Ed reports 17 baptisms already!  Please send your check: 
 
 World Mission Builders 
 8160 Star Rd  
 Baxter Springs, KS 66713    
       or 
Church Growth Ministries 
431 N Oakwood Rd 
Enid, OK 73703 

  

 

     

         

 

 
DICK CONNER CORRECTIONAL CENTER, HOMINY, 
OK.   Two chapels:  First on inside the fence, second outside 

the fence.  Both chapels are dried in and almost ready for 
sheetrock.  We need funds to finish. 
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TALANGA, HONDURAS 
October 17-28, 2011 

UPDATE 
We had 27 folks go to Honduras to build the 28x80 Church building at 
Talanga.  We also built 48 pews for this beautiful building as well as 
matching pulpit and communion table.  We put decorative, but strong 
bars and mesh over the windows to protect the musical instruments 
inside from those that might borrow and forget to return.  This was a 
Church of people who had never met together before.  The preacher 

had s tar ted 
home Churches 
and they had no 
building to get 
them all to-
gether.  Our 
VBS was well 
attended and it 
was obvious that 
a lo t  was 
learned about he 
Bible.  We had 
the Lord’s Sup-
per and the en-

tire sermon was all 
about this Supper.  
The teaching began to 
be seen as we bap-
tized the first two in 
the new baptistry at 
dedication.  We look 
forward to reports of 
many more souls be-
ing saved. 

Church of the Valley, Brownsville, TX.  WMB helped framed this 10,000 sq. ft worship/education 
facility up in January, 2011.  They have been allowed to use the building for a couple of months now.  

Copeland (KS) Christian Church completed project.  This was a remodel job of removing the outside 
cement block wall to add additional seating and classrooms/office.  They finished it up beautifully 
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